
            
 

 
 
 
 
 
March 14, 2012 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 

RE: Handling of Confidential Information in In the Matter of the Application of Rocky 
Mountain Power to Increase Rates by $29.3 Million or 1.7 Percent to Recover $29.3 
Million in Deferred Net Power Costs Through the Energy Balancing Account, Docket 
No. 12-035-___  

Dear Commissioners: 

 Enclosed with this letter is the Confidential Information Certificate that Rocky Mountain 
Power desires parties in this docket to execute prior to obtaining access to confidential 
information. 

 Any inquiries about this matter can be directed to Dave Taylor at 801.220.2923. 

Best Regards, 

 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
 
cc: Dave Taylor  
 
Enclosure 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801-220-4050 Office 
801-220-3299 Fax 
yvonne.hogle@pacificorp.com 
 


